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25th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As always, I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
The Year 6 pupils who have been allocated a place at Howden School will be attending the Senior School on 
the 8, 9 and 10 July.   Pupils who have not been allocated a place at the Senior School should arrive at 
Howden Junior School as normal. 
 
Years 3, 4 & 5 will be meeting and spending the day in their new class on Thursday 10 July 2025.  The new 
classes for the next academic year will be:- 
 
 

Current Class Name New Class September 2025 

3CD 4CH – Mrs L Clement/Miss H Hall 

3LD 4WS – Mrs E Ward/Miss N Starkey 

4C 5J – Mr G Johnson 

4CH 5F – Mrs R Fairclough 

5F 6C – Mrs N Crooks 

5J 6GH – Miss J Greenhalgh/Miss H Hall 

 
House Teams 
 
The house team names are changing.  The new names reflect the core values of the school.  Your child will 
remain in their existing house team colour.  The new names will be: 
 

Curiosity 

Community 

Care 

Courage 

 
School Access Arrangements 
Entrance / Exit 
 
From Tuesday 2nd September 2025, between 9:15am and 3pm, the car park gate on Howden Junior School 
will be closed/locked to all parents and children.  
 
Continuing from this academic year, all children and adults from both Howden CoE Infants and Howden 
Junior School are to enter the school sites through the same entrance - located on the Howden CoE Infant 
School site. Parents from both schools are encouraged to remain with their children on the school 
playground until their children have been directed to their classes. 
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Parents and children attending Howden CoE Infant School will continue to enter via their usual classroom 
doors.  
 
Members of SLT will be present on the school grounds each morning to support. 
 
Shared School Office 
 
Should you need to drop off your child late or collect them early, you should do so via the Howden CoE Infant 
School office. A member of staff will then collect your children from the respective school and bring them to 
you in the office reception.  Please be understanding that this may take a little longer whilst staff fall into this 
new way of working. 
 
Where possible, please: 
 

 Make medical appointments outside of school hours – if this is unavoidable please make an early 
morning or late afternoon appointment then your child can get their attendance mark. 

 

 Ensure your child is not late for school 
 
Please continue to use the respective School Office numbers: 
 
Howden CoE Infant School : 01430 430767 / Howden.Infants@eastriding.gov.uk 
Howden Junior School: 01430 430385 / Howden.Juniors@eastriding.gov.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

  
Mrs C Isitt 
Headteacher 
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